
Conservation Water Rate Structure 

In December of 2021 the City Council adopted a new water rate schedule and 
structure with Resolution 2021-26, it takes effect on July 1, 2022. You may view the 
rate structure by clicking the hyperlink, or on the Molalla Current Page under 
"Important Documents."  

The new rate structure is intended to incentivize water conservation through a three-
tiered billing system that provides one rate for the first 500 units of water used, a 
slightly higher rate for the second 500 units of water used, and a slightly higher rate 
for all use above the second tier.  

*Note: A unit is 100 Cubic Feet of water. The tiered system does not change the rate 
for all usage in a month, it only applies to the water used within that tier (e.g., 
Customer A uses 700 units of water in a month, they are charged the lowest rate for 
units 0-500, and the slightly higher rate for units 501-700.

Resolution 2021-26 established an annual inflationary adjustment based on the 
Consumer Price Index for the Molalla Area and Molalla Population. Each year that 
rates are not adjusted for inflation equates to a loss in operating revenues that results 
in deferred maintenance and degradation of the system. The inflationary adjustment is 
required to retain the value of operating revenues and avoid a situation where so much 
maintenance must be deferred that a massive infusion of revenue is required all at 
once to keep the water flowing and safe.  

Additionally, Resolution 2021-26 established a water rate schedule increase divided 
up over a 5-year planning period. This adjustment is required to meet the Capital 
demands of the water system brought about by deferred maintenance and increased 
regulation.  

*Note: System Development Charges are paid by new development and account for 
increased capacity needed for the new development and repayment for use of existing 
capacity. Additionally, new development is required to provide the system 
enhancements that directly serve the development. This either provides new 
infrastructure or replaces existing infrastructure that was in need of
repair/replacement.

That is why new development is advantageous to the water system, not detrimental. 

https://ehq-production-us-california.s3.us-west-1.amazonaws.com/a67eb9a8d4ea5fc09b6547258469adb4dfa25b25/original/1647473936/38d9a584cceba5b2fc72ccc15da38ae7_Resolution_2021-26.Establishing_Water_Rates.pdf?X-Amz-Algorithm=AWS4-HMAC-SHA256&X-Amz-Credential=AKIAIBJCUKKD4ZO4WUUA%2F20220316%2Fus-west-1%2Fs3%2Faws4_request&X-Amz-Date=20220316T234102Z&X-Amz-Expires=300&X-Amz-SignedHeaders=host&X-Amz-Signature=892f85870584d1c1d20a8ca7ad557d67a15220ace2408a336173fd48f68e1935

